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Wednesday 11th October 2023 

School Trips and Visits Contribution 2023-24 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

The children at Valentine Primary School have the opportunity to participate in three different experiences 
this year. These link to our ambitious, broad and exciting curriculum, launched at the beginning of 2023. 
 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Steve Summerton 
Headteacher 

 

 

Experience 1: A national visit to a city in the UK 
A visit to a place of significance – such as the city of London or another city – linked to 

the curriculum. 

Experience 2: A theatre trip or company visit 
A theatre trip to the local or national theatre. Or a theatre company coming 

into Valentine Primary to perform for our pupils. 

Experience 3: A Local Area field trip 
A visit to a place of local significance to bring alive an area of the curriculum. bring alive  

the written word. 
 

We know that children learn best through what they EXPERIENCE. Our teachers and leaders have been 

carefully thinking about the different visits they think will develop cultural capital and enhance the learning 

offer at Valentine Primary School 

In order for us to book the trips for pupils, we are asking that parents and carers contribute 

£20 which will cover all trips for the entire year. The school will meet the rest of the costs, including 

transport, from the curriculum budget. 

Parents may wish to pay directly via the school office or via ScoPay (www.scopay.com). A section 

will be opened titled ‘trips 23/24’ for you to deposit the £20. 

http://www.scopay.com/

